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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

COUNCILLORS’ OFFICE

o

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Peter Kelly

George McLellan, Acting CAO
FROM: Councillor Ron Cooper, District 4
DATE: January 17, 2002

SUBJECT: Added Item - Flooding - Barbara Drive

| would like a staff report on the flooding on Barbara Drive. Thanks.
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Ron Cooper

cc: Vi Carmichael, Municipal Clerk

P.O. Box 1749, 1841 Argyle Street, 3rd Fioor, Halifax, NS B3J 3A5
Tel: 902-490-4050 Fax: 902-490-4122



